
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

ADVANCE COPY : Sub-Committee on Anti-Red Tape (Sub-CART) on Streamlining
and Process Improvement of Critical Services (SPICS)
1 message

IAS Office of the Director <ias.od@denr.gov.ph> Tue, Oct 5, 2021 at 2:00 PM
To: denrncrored@gmail.com, car@denr.gov.ph, r1@denr.gov.ph, denr1ored@yahoo.com, r3@denr.gov.ph, oredr3@yahoo.com,
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Sir / Mam,

Good day.

Sending Copy of Memorandum dated 05 October 2021 re Sub-Committee on Anti-Red Tape (Sub-CART) on Streamlining
and Process Improvement of Critical Services (SPICS) for your information and consideration.

For any concerns, questions/clarifications re the above mentioned subject, RIAFPs may contact Mr. Jake Lorenz C.
Aldovino of MAD IAS. 

Please acknowledge receipt of email. 

Thank you. Keep safe always :)

OD IAS
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